
 

 

Dear Parents or Guardians, 

 

 My name is Mrs. Strough and I am very excited to let 

you       know that I will be your child’s English as a second 

language teacher for the 2014-2015 school year. I want to 

extend to you and your child my warmest welcome into my 

classroom. This is my sixth year at Juniata Park academy 

and I really look forward to helping your child to grow as 

English language learners.  

 As an ESL teaching specialist your child will be 

receiving small group instruction every day to address your 

child’s individual needs in speaking, listening, reading and 

writing the English language in order to become 

academically proficient. I will also be working with the 

classroom teacher to provide support in all subjects. I am 

really looking forward to this school year and if you have 

any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me 

at (215) 289-7929.  

 

  Thank you 

  Mrs. Strough 

  ESL Specialist  

  Juniata Park Academy.  


